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Comments: I've read through all the proposed actions on the list and approve of all of them. Recreation

improvements, maintenance on existing trails/cabins, salmon spawning stream habitat improvements, invasive

weed management and anything else we can do to restore and rehabilitate our forests and streams so we have

abundant fish and game populations are of utmost priority to all the locals and all visitors of Price of Wales Island.

It is encouraging to see the Forest Service has been listening to many of us locals and it is reflected in your

projects. Thank you! 

Any and all trails are important to all users especially to the year round folks that frequently tramp down them for

better physical and mental health. The Hollis to Harris trail sounds great. The Klawock to Craig trail that's been

discussed will hopefully be on your outyear plans soon. 

Thank you very much!


